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Dear Parent/Carer 

Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all!  A special welcome to our new starters.  On behalf of all 
the staff, thank you for all your cards, gifts and kind wishes.  I hope you all enjoyed the festive period and 
the children are ready to face the busy term ahead.  

www.hulmehallschool.org 

Forthcoming Events 

Saturday 19th January 2019 
Open Morning  

9.30am—12noon 

Parent Partnership 

We work extremely hard to ensure that your children benefit 
from the time they spend at school.  We will be sending out 
Parent Questionnaires in the coming weeks, giving you the 
opportunity to tell us what you think about our Pre-School and 
the service we provide.  Your views, feedback and ideas are 
important to us, so please do take time to complete the 
questionnaire. 

We also have a Comments Box in the main entrance, should you 
wish to let us know of anything - we will always put your ideas to 
good use! 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to 
working with you in 2019. 

Our Learning Theme 

Our topic this term is ‘Winter’ which 
will be linked to weather, climate 
and the four seasons.  We will be 
learning about the different clothes 
we need to wear to keep us warm 
and how nature changes during the 
winter.   

Our topics are always child-led and 
we will therefore follow the interests 
of the children in developing this 
along with other subjects 
throughout the term.  

January 2019 

Nut Free Zone 

As a small number of our children have serious nut 
allergies, please remember we are a NUT FREE school when 
you are providing snacks / packed lunches for your child.  

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Mrs Khinda 


